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Calvin K. Simshaw Centu ryLi nk” 805 Broadway
Senior Regulatory Attorney Vancouver, WA 98660
calvin.simshaw@centurylink.com Tel: 360.905.5958
September 24, 2010
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Marguerite E. Friedlander g
Administrative Law Judge .
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission S -
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW . ™
P.O. Box 47250 | —
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 ==

Re: Docket No. UT-100820

Dear Judge Friedlander:

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that CenturyLink has decided to re-designate its supplemental
response to Sprint DR No. 42 from “Highly Confidential” to “Confidential.” CenturyLink still maintains
that the revenue number contained in the response is sufficiently granular enough (in terms of the small
number of customers and the small geographic area involved) that it would normally merit highly
confidential classification. However, given the relatively minor amount of revenue involved and in the
interests of not burdening Your Honor with further contentious issues, CenturyLink is willing to re-
designate this one response.

Notice of CenturyLink’s decision to downgrade the response to “Confidential” has been communicated to
Counsel for Sprint via e-mail. Acknowledgment of that communication has been received. Therefore it
would appear that the issue raised in Sprint’s pending Motion to Challenge Classification of CenturyLink
Response to Sprint Data Request No. 42 has been rendered moot and no review or ruling by the
Commission will be necessary.

Sincerely, -

Calvin K. Simshaw
Senior Regulatory Counsel

cc: Parties of record.



